
From:  
Sent: 23 July 2019 18:59 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Licence review Jackman's neasden lane  

 
 

 
 
Transnational Government of Tamileelam , 
 

 
 
Centre for Transitional Justice in Sri Lanka . 
 
Charity No:  
 
 
 
RE: Jackman licence review / 2019-2077 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I have seen notice posted outside Jackman’s advertising  licence review for Jackmans ,279 Neasden lane, 
London ,NW10 1QJ. 
 
I have been doing charity work in the local area for last  years behalf of TGTE. TGTE has been working 
closely with the local community and charities to improve the living condition and to tackle homelessness in 
the area. Over the years homelessness has seen a  dramatic  increase as living cost and government  cuts 
for social care  and mental health.  
 
 
Jackman  has contributed to the local project to tackle the issues above through our  charity. 
 
I firmly disagree Brent councils decision to review Jackmans off licence for ongoing social issues in the 
country. The alcohol problem in this area is part of  nation epidemic  and I don’t see Jackmans as the  root 
cause for the  problems mentioned in the notice .This action  by the council  will cause severe economic 
consequences to local economy.  
 
I would like take this opportunity to request  the Brent council to invest money into project to  address the 
ongoing homelessness in the area and poor living conditions. 
 
Our charity will continue to work with Jackmans to improve the local community and tackle local issues. 
 
Your sincerely , 
 
 

 




